
 
 
 
 
August 16, 2023 
 
 
 
Cindy Davis, Chairperson 
ICC Nomina�ons Commitee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
Interna�onal Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
RE:  Region V Support for ICC Candidate David Spencer 
 
Dear Ms. Davis: 
 
Region V met on August 14th and interviewed ICC Candidates.  We are proud to support Candidate  
David Spencer for the posi�on of Vice President in the 2023 elec�ons.   
 
Mr. Spencer has proven to show dedica�on, professionalism, and commitment to our profession.  We at 
Region V feel that Mr. Spencer will con�nue to serve ICC with integrity and provide the services required 
to con�nue and grow the organiza�on as Vice President.  I also work with Mr. Spencer and know that he 
carries his dedica�on to our profession into his work environment as well.  
 
Please let me know if you have any ques�ons.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

Renee’ Snodgrass 
 
Renee’ Snodgrass 
ICC Region V President 


